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I 100% support the ability to receive raw milk more easily. When I was 18 years old, I 

left my parents and was considered an adult. With that comes being able to make 

choices and if I make a bad one, accountability to myself happens. I don’t go buy raw 

milk not knowing all about it. Frankly, the organic milk in stores is so pasteurized, that 

the nutrition you can get from milk is gone. Raw milk is so much healthier and tastes 

very good. So much nutrition! The people I know who produce it are very careful, 

clean, and responsible in producing that raw milk. They do not want to make anyone 

sick. 


